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Asheville Housing Authority – Notice of Public Hearings 

Public Comment Period for 2024 Administrative Plan 

 
In compliance with United States Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 

regulations, the Housing Authority of the City of Asheville (HACA) will be holding an Open Public 

Comment Period to receive public input on the DRAFT 2024 Administrative Plan (The Plan). We 

encourage all residents, stakeholders and community members to review the plan and provide their 

feedback. 

 

The Public Comment Period will run from Monday, September 16, 2024 through Thursday, October 

31, 2024.  The Plan will be made available on Monday, September 16th for public review and 

comment online at  https://haca.org/2024-administrative-plan/, and in hard copy at the HACA Central 

Offices located at 165 S. French Broad Ave., Asheville, 28801. 

https://haca.org/2024-administrative-plan/

